
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question to Convenor - Meeting of Clackmannanshire Council 30th 

January 2025 

 

“Can the Convenor provide Councillors with an update on the current 

condition and planned future use of Greenfield House?” 

 

 

 

 

Councillor Craig Holden 

Ward 4, Clackmannanshire South 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Councillor Craig Holden         

Ward 4 Clackmannanshire South (Multi Member Ward) 

Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB 

Telephone: 01259 452283  

Email: cholden@clacks.gov.uk                

 

Contact: Lynne Clark 

 Business Support Officer 

Telephone: 01259 452015 

Email: lclark@clacks.gov.uk 

Our ref: CH/LC 

Date: 17th January 2025 

THIS PAPER RELATES TO 

ITEM 5 

ON THE AGENDA 
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